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CAUTION: External Email

Ladies and gentlemen,

I strongly object to proposal AGALA029 Netherbarns in the Local Development Plan. As a scholar I
protest against the thoughtless destruction of what constitutes an irreplaceable cultural heritage, namely the
view from Abbotsford as enjoyed by Sir Walter Scott and generations of visitors after him.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Albert M. Debrunner, || | NN



